
Ravelston Park – Representation 077 
 

From: Gillian Santangeli <REDACTED> 
Date: 24 April 2022 at 15:32:01 BST 
To: commercial.property@edinburgh.gov.uk 
Subject: Ravelston Park 

Dear Sir/madam, 
 
I write in reference to the sale/asset transfer of an area of Ravelston Park (EH4) to Blackhall 
Community Trust and would like to lodge my support for this plan. I believe that the resulting new 
build nursery and community space would be of benefit to the people who live in the area as well as 
educating the next generation.  
Thank you  

Gillian Santangeli  
REDACTED 
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